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DELISTING APPROVAL OF THE COMPANY’S SHARES  
FROM THE ATHENS STOCK EXCHANGE 

 

GALAXIDI MARINE FARM S.A. announces that during the meeting of November 
28, 2017, the Board of Directors of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission 
approved the delisting of the Company's shares from the Athens Stock Exchange, 
in accordance with article 17 of law 3371/2005.  

It’s reminded that the trading of the Company's shares had already stopped as 
of October 3, 2017. 

 
Galaxidi, November 29, 2017 


